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Bruins, Eric

From: Denise Silva <denise.marie.silva@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 3:58 PM
To: Bruins, Eric
Cc: Kristen Pawling
Subject: Culver City Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee

Dear Eric,

I am a resident of the Palms neighborhood of Los Angeles, and I support the Culver City Bike Share Feasibility Study and for Culver City to
invest in more resources that work towards creating a seamless bike share program for LA County. I support a Culver City bike share
program because I believe this will provide families with an alternative to being stuck in traffic or waiting for a bus that could instead be
filled with quality time with each other.

Thank you,
Denise Silva


